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12TH January 2024 
Dear Parents and Guardians,   
 
All children in Year 6 have the opportunity to attend the Birmingham Cathedral as part of their RE 
learning this term. This trip will enhance subject knowledge about the religion of Christianity and 
will help to embed respect and tolerance towards others, which links to our British Values teaching 
and No Outsiders ethos at Colmers Farm. It will also allow the children to understand further how 
people of different religions worship and celebrate.  
 
The children will be attending the Birmingham Cathedral on Thursday 25th January 2024. The 
trip will take part during school hours, so collection and lunch arrangements will be as usual. The 
children will be travelling to the venue via coach, which has been paid for by the school.  
 
Your child will need to wear their full school uniform, comfortable shoes/trainers and bring a coat 
with them. Please could you also send a healthy snack with your child and a water bottle. As Year 
6 children now have PE on a Thursday afternoon, they will need to bring their PE kit in 
a separate bag to change into when we return at lunchtime. 
 
We are asking parents for a voluntary contribution of £5 towards the cost of the trip which can be 
paid via Arbor.  
 
Please could you complete the below permission slip and return this to the school by Monday 22nd 
January.  
 
Thanks for your continued support.  
 
Miss Brenwald   Miss Nazir    Miss Hill 
Year 6 Teacher  Assistant Headteacher  Year 6 Teacher  
 
 

 

Birmingham Cathedral – Thursday 25th January 2024 
 
Child’s Name: ___________________________________  Class: _______________ 
 
I DO/DO NOT consent for my child to visit Birmingham Cathedral on Thursday 25th January.  
 
Parents/Guardian Name: 

Emergency contact Number: 


